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Dear ML Learning Community,
| trust this email finds you well.

As we usher in the start of a new school year, there are so many things for which to be grateful, among them no masks, no travel
restrictions, and no contact tracing, just to name a few! Our classrooms and learning spaces will soon be filled with students and each
of us has the opportunity to hit the reset button at the onset of the first marking period. The 2022-23 school year is filled with promise!

Ouir first order of business is to communicate with you the MLSD Health Protocols in place for the upcoming school year. This
summary table is not meant as an exhaustive list of all the particulars related to student health, but rather a handy reference for
commonly asked covid-related questions. Naturally, if your child is not feeling well, please keep her/him at home.

In addition, | would like to provide the community with a welcome letter from our new Assistant Superintendent, Mrs. lvonne Ciresi,
located HERE. Mrs. Ciresi brings with her to Mountain Lakes the knowledge and skills of a career educator; there is much to be
learned from her that will benefit teacher practice, curriculum implementation, and, ultimately, student achievement. | look forward to
her many contributions.

On Wednesday, August 315, the MLSD school year begins in earnest. We send each of you best wishes for a safe and successful
school year!

Sincerely,
Mr. Michael J. Fetherman Mrs. lvonne Ciresi
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent
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